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Lima, August 30, 2023

Dear WMU Family, Los Angeles 

Our family takes the time to extend words of appreciation to our Lord Jesus for all the men and women of God that makes possible to expend our knowledge through their services in the university for the kingdom of God, as all the knowledge helps us serve God better and expand the Gospel to all the nations of the world. 

My wife and I are furthering our higher studies and thus far has changed our lives and ministry for better as we are continuing even further education through AEU and we have progressed well thus far; therefore, we extend our gratitude for this opportunity through your mission of furthering the education of ministers of the Gospel of Jesus Christ, blessing you all from the Board of Directors, the Dean, all faculty, administrative staff, volunteers and donors.

We are convinced that more leaders-believers will come and take advantage of this opportunity through the Latin American side and our prayer is that WMU can expend both virtually and personally through campuses in different part of the world, including through our independent mission in Peru, as the country is strategic in South America as it has borders to five countries and entrance through the Ocean Pacific, in which, China and Peru will start operations of the biggest and most modern mega maritime port of Chancay, a couple hours south of the capital, Lima, in October 2024. 

With deep gratitude at His and your service through Christ,


Luis Heredia and Vania Sivirich Heredia and Fam. 
Foreign Independent Missionaries from the USA	
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